Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.

2 ENCLOSURES

218t dJuly, 1936.

Dear Sir,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the 13th instant enclosing plans (in duplicate) of web
frames in cargo tanks aft and web frames in cargo tanks
forward for Messra, Howaldtswerke's Yard No. 756, and with
regard thereto I have to state that the arrangements as
shown and amended on these plans will be approved, provided
they be carried out te the satisfaction of the Surveyoers.

One set of the plans is returnecdherewith, the
duplicate set being retained for reference.

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

As Chigholm, Esq.,

HANMBURG,




